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TMCC is an EEO/AA institution. See http://eeo.tmcc.edu for more information. 

• Low density should not be students 6 ft. apart for 1, 2 hours 

• Even with low density classroom sitting, the hallways are still a danger for contact. 

• Faculty have vulnerable family members at home 

• Low density classroom is not realistic. 
Remote is better for disease concerns. 

• Give students the most information as possible on expectations of each course. 

Corina Weidinger and Ted Lambert motioned and seconded respectively to allow faculty to decide if they want to put their 
classes online for Fall 2020 remote teaching.  

A motion to amend and second was made by Brian Addington and Damien Ennis respectively to allow faculty to decide if 
they want face-to-face lectures delivered online or remote for Fall 2020 teaching.   

Corina Weidinger and Robin Griffin motioned and seconded respectively faculty scheduled to teach face-to-face in Fall 2020 
shall have the choice to teach online or teach remotely.  The committee approved the amended motit6.3 (e)2 (s)79-1 (lty)3 (a)7t 
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